April 18, 2014
I Harvey J. Hall regret that I must resign from my position as a Board
Member of Sheridan School District 487.
My wife, and I will be moving to Sisters, Oregon as of May 1, 2014. I want to
Thank you for allowing me to serve you, and this wonderful
Community.

Sincerely,

paveySomes vl /7 8 ///




